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Lecture on the ‘End-Note Program’ in Al Ain University

The College of Business Administration, based in Abu Dhabi, organized with the Deanship of
Students Affairs at AlAin University of Science and Technology a lecture on "End-Note
Program" presented by Dr. Ahmed Ghandour, a staff member of the College of Business
Administration. The talk was attended by a number of staff members in the College of Business
Administration, during which he went over the importance of the program and how to employ it
in writing, management of references in scientific papers of several sorts and how to create
libraries (reference databases) into the information processing system.
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